
From: Suzette Carthron <Suzette.Carthron@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 12:50 PM 

To: Annette Guzman <Annette.Guzman@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 

<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Evan Haim <Evan.Haim@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: W.E. Smithe donation - Attached Document 

  

Good Afternoon, 

  

On behalf of the CFD General Counsel, Evan Haim, please see the attached document. 

  

  

Thank you. 

Have a great day! 

  

Suzette Carthron, Staff Assistant 

CFD General Counsel 

City of Chicago Fire Department 

3510 s. Michigan Ave. 2nd Floor 

O: 312-745-4183 

Suzette.Carthron@cityofchicago.org 

  

Confidentially Notice: 

The preceding e-mail message, including any attachments, contains information that may be 

confidential, protected by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, or constitute non-

public information.  It is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s).  If you are not an 

intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete 

it from your system.  Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended 

recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful. 
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